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RADIAfl0N PROTECIl0N SECTION

Kent Breese, P.E.
Env. Eng. Spec. I
Environmental Improvement Division
Radiation Protection Bureau
P. O. Box 968
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Dear Mr. Breese:

On November 17, 1980 we received your letter dated November
10, 1980 requesting further information concerning renewal
of United Nuclear's license (SUA-1082). Your letter requested
a reply by the date above written. This letter is to serve
as a confirmation of our telephone conversation on December
1, 1980 by which United Nuclear requested more time to
address your letter of November 10, 1980.

We appreciate your cooperation on this matter and restate
our request to have a written response no later than De-
cember 24, 1980.

Regards, - j

Todd Miller
Manager, Environmental Operations

TM/mjc
cc: H. J. Abbiss
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